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February 4, 2008

Bruce A McGlauflin

Petruccelli, Martin & Haddow, LLP

50 Monument Square

Post Office Box 17555

Portland, Maine 04112-8555

RE:   Casco Bay Ventures, 130 Promenade East

Dear Mr. McGlauflin:

Molly Casto, Planner with Portland’s Department of Planning and Development, received your letter dated February 1, 2008 regarding Ms. Marge Schmuckal’s (Zoning Administrator) determination that the above project meets the open space requirement of the R-6 zone.  In the letter, you argue that the plan does not meet the applicable open space ratio.   

You request that this item be sent back to the Planning Board at their next workshop to reconsider their approval of this project.  The Planning Board does not have the authority to review the Zoning Administrator’s determination, so this item will not be included on their upcoming agenda.  You may seek an interpretation of the zoning decision from the Zoning Board of Appeals and any inquiries you may have should be directed to Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman 

Planning Division Director  

